
Philadelphia Regional Port Authority 
3460 North Delaware Ave. 2nd Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19134 
 

 
 
September 13, 2022 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
From: Kate Bailey 
 Director of Procurement 
 
Re:    ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 22-083.S – RFP for PAMT Cyber Security Assessment and Training Program  
 
This Addendum No. 3 is issued to: 
 

1. PhilaPort understands the need for the responses to the questions submitted for this project in 
order to complete a proposal submission.  PhilaPort is working diligently to provide a response to 
each question received.  All interested Offerors must keep checking 
www.philaport.com/procurement for a forthcoming Addendum which will include the responses 
to questions and a revised proposal submission deadline. 

 
Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by immediately emailing a copy of the completed 
acknowledgment to Kate Bailey at procurement@philaport.com  
 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 
Project #22-083.S 

    RFP for PAMT Cyber Security Assessment and Training Program 
 
 
 

Date__________   By________________________________ 
 
     Company___________________________ 
 
     Telephone___________________________ 
 
     Fax_________________________________ 
 
     Email ______________________________ 
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